
parameters for brightness levels. A response from the Acting Director of 

Planning and Development Services is attached for information. 

The Acting Director of Planning and Development Services read a response to 

the question provided by J. Arlington. The information will also be provided on 

the City's website. 

On-Table comments were provided by P. Petrala supporting J. Arlington's 

concerns with the lighting features on the Foster Martin building. 

Motion Number: 2022-054 It was MOVED and SECONDED 

THAT Council receive for information the correspondence submitted for 

Question and Answer Period by February 28, 2022, including "On-Table" 

information provided with staff responses that are available at the time. 

Motion CARRIED (6 to 0) 

4.1 CHAIRPERSON CALLS FOR SPEAKERS TO QUESTION AND 

ANSWER PERIOD 

No speakers came forward at the meeting to participate in Question and 

Answer Period. 

5. DELEGATIONS AND PETITIONS

5.1 DELEGATIONS 

5.1.a KERRY WRAY AND SHELLEY MARE 

Shelley Mare and Kerry Wray attended as a delegation to advocate 

for the trimming of the hump, as in past City practices. 

Note: There was further information provided On Table in regard 

to this item by the delegation. 

The following discussion points were noted: 

• Trimming on the slope would require permission from Burlington

Northern Santa Fe (BNSF)

• Understand that trees and views are valued

• Don't want another clear cut; however trimming blackberries at

the top is important

Motion Number: 2022-055 It was MOVED and SECONDED 
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